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Surely, you are not serious?! People suffering from lung diseases do not get a reprieve just because
the WA. Dept of Ecology wants to ignore the real world and conform to mythical air quality
ratings. Not only is this a preposterous idea, it could lead to multiple monitoring exceptions that
impact the poor air quality in the lower Yakima Valley. Health is a major concern to many of the
lower Yakima Valley residents and the air quality conditions we live in must be reflected accurately
and honestly. Wild fires are a fact of life in the West. Conforming to a fictional federal government
report will not change this.
 


